
Dear Senators, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 797.  This bill will close loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns 

out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.  It is sensible and I encourage you to vote 

YES! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Karen Durone,  

mother of a special needs child, 

interior designer and real estate stager 

 


